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Eden Township Board Meeting Minutes 

March 26, 2024 

 

Roger Nash called the meeting to order with Julie Van Dyke, Sally Wittlieff, Joe Stickney and Brenda Carr 

present.  

 

The minutes from the January 16 board meeting were approved with Sally making the motion, Joe in support, 

motion carried.   

 

Sally presented the February-March Financial Reports, Joe motioned to accept the financial report, Brenda with 

support. Motion carried.  

 

Todd VanNortwick of the Riverton Fire Department presented the 2023 Annual Report. Ralph Lundberg is the 

new representative for the Rural Fire Authority including Eden Twp. Annual Pancake Breakfast is Mother Day 

Sunday 7 am – Noon. 

 

Roger gave the BOR update: 7 petitions filed with the BOR this spring, 2 in person, 5 were write-ins. 

 

Roger presented the Allocation Board Request to show the need for the 1 mill that we request to be submitted to 

the County Clerk. 

 

Julie gave an election update. New 9 day early voting site is Custer Township Hall. 

 

Roger gave an update on road expenses and the recommendation by the MCRC to use slag vs gravel, with cost 

being 3 times the cost as last year. Roger recommended that we sign the brine and road maintenance estimates. 

 

ARPA funds discussion took place to replace the sign on the corner of Hawley & Custer Roads, the sign in front 

of the building and the posting sign in front of the hall. Julie will hire Mike Roberson of Pioneer Consulting to 

do a hall inspection and then prioritize hall projects at the next meeting. 

 

Julie provided the January 17-March 31 Transaction List of bills to be paid. Joe made the motion to pay bills 

upon inspection, Brenda with the support, motion carried.   

 

Julie made the motion to adjourn, Sally with the support, motion carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:21 pm.  

 

Next board meeting is May 21 at 6:30 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, Julie Van Dyke 


